" ’Grow...
T gether

October 2-6, 2023

| hope you all had a nice, warm weekend! Here are the notes for the week:

% Reminders:
o | still have two children without paint shirts. If you are not sure if that is you,
please message me.
o Please send back field trip slips by Thursday of this week.
% Make a Wish Presentation
o On Friday, PTS Raiders Den informed the students thot the school had
received a gold star from Make a Wish. We not only bought a pool for a little
girl nomed Claire but also gronted another wish with all the money we
raised. Glory be to the Lord for all the work we were able to do to show love
to these two children!
* Memory work
o | continue to have many children not reciting Bible verses to me. Now that
we have been in the swing of things for a couple weeks, you might notice
grades lowered for not saying the memory work. Remember the goal is to
provide our children with a firm foundation for life.
% Singing in church
o Reminder we will be singing Sunday, October 8th in the 10:00am service at
St. Stephens.
% Book Bingo
o A new book bingo for October will be coming home this week.
* Here's what we will be learning this week:
o Science we will finish our plant unit.
o Math we will add doubles, do addition stories, and create patterns.
o Christ Light we will continue to learn about Abraham.
o Music we will continue learning our song to sing in church October 8th. We
are also practicing rhythm in music.

God's blessings!

Mrs. Trimmer






